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Heller Says Farewell to Finestone

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement after applauding the farewell of legislative assistant Josh Finestone:

“After almost four years on my staff, it’s with great pride I bid farewell to Josh Finestone. Josh is the rare staffer that tries to play all positions, even when he’s specifically told not to. He views office rules more as loose guidelines. 

“Whether it was barking orders to the press team or using his soft touch of management diplomacy to give unsolicited advice to coworkers that was more demeaning than helpful, Josh knew how to get the fire burning in his colleagues’ eyes. And for that, I will thank him for his service. Mazel tov, bro.”  
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